
   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter bonnet parade    
 

We had the most spectacular Easter bonnet parade this morning. Thank 

you to all our families who spent time together creating the most 

interesting and attractive bonnets. A  few for you to enjoy   

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

Important dates 
  Please remember not to book     

holidays during term time. 

March  
Friday 31st  Last day of term. 

School closes at 1.30pm 
No playcentre 

April  
Monday 3rd April 
to Friday 14th  

Easter holiday  
Please ask Debbie about 
holiday playcentre  

17th April  
 

Staff training (School 
closed) 

Tuesday 18th Children return to 
school 8.50am  

Wednesday 
19th  

Helping Hand coffee 
morning 9am to 9.30am  

Thursday 20th  Year 4 to Wetland 
Centre 

Thursday 27th Coffee morning  
9 – 10am  

Friday 28th  Year 5 to Earls Court 
development project 

May 
Monday 1st May Day –.School 

closed 

Monday 8th  Bank holiday for the 
King’s coronation – 
school closed  

Tues to Fri 12th  Year 6 SATs 

Thursday 18th  Coffee morning  
9 – 10am   

Monday 29th  May 
to Friday 2nd June 

Half term 
school closed 

June 
Monday 5th  Children return to 

school 

16th June Staff training (School 
closed) 

Friday 23rd Sports Day  

Monday 26th Choir singing at Bishops 
Creighton House  
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News 
Friday 31
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In Design and 

Technology, 2P 

have spent this half 

term learning how 

to sew. They have 

perfected the 

running stitch in 

the final design of 

their pouches! 

 

 

Hello 

It’s been a very busy term. Trips to the Wetland Centre, sports events, orchestras 

visiting, visits from amazing scientists, science week, Kidzania, Into University, cake 

sales, world book day, booster classes, clubs, and so much more. All this as well as 

our amazing learning every day. 

It is my pleasure to share with you that we are very proud of the learning behaviour 

across the school.  When you walk around there is a calm atmosphere and each 

class is engaged in activities to support their academic, social and emotional 

development. Children are proud to ‘have a go’ and to talk about their learning, not 

only from the lesson they are in, but from previous learning too.  

You should be very proud of your child.  Please continue to support them by 

reading with them and getting them into school every day and on time. It makes 

such an enormous impact on their well-being and self-esteem. 

We’d like to wish you a very happy and relaxing Easter holiday. Stay safe   

Children return on 

Tuesday 18th April at 

8.50am. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Puzzle  

time 

 

 

 

 

How many carrots can you 

count on this newsletter?  

(Don’t forget the one in this 

green box?)  

 

 Can you double the number 

of carrots you find? 
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Colour and hide these Easter eggs for 

your family to find   


